Olivia Glantz

From: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 7:57 PM
To: Sally Cook

Cc: Olivia Glantz

Subject: RE: Wren Heights

Sally,

Will do and thanks for sending it to me. | am happy to see the applicant reaching out to the neighborhood.

- Lisa | 503-540-2381

From: Sally Cook

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 4:27 PM

To: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie <LMAnderson@cityofsalem.net>
Subject: Fwd: Wren Heights

Please add this email to the record. I did not respond.

Thank you,

~Sally

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Thomas Kay <thokay@comcast.net>

Date: Apr 9, 2019 4:00 PM

Subject: Wren Heights

To: "Miner, Becky" <bjminer@q.com>,Irma Dowd <IDowd(@cityofsalem.net>,Sally Cook
<SCOOK @cityofsalem.net>

Cec:

Re: Thomas Kay Co.’s, land use action in SWAN Neighborhood, Case No. VUL 19-01, VUL 19-02

Good Afternoon SWAN,

I am writing to you today regarding my recent City of Salem subdivision application for a project in the SWAN
Neighborhood. I’d like the opportunity to present my project to your group and answer any questions there may be. If at
all possible, and if any part of your group meets other than your typical odd month Tuesdays, I could easily schedule time.
I’'m looking forward to meeting and talking about the great merits of this project and the many benefits it brings to the
SWAN Neighborhood. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Tom Kay

thokay(@comcast.net
503 931-4433




